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Question: 

 Since 11 February 2014 has any guidance been provided to employees on the use of social 

media including, but not necessarily limited to, commentary on the Australian Government?  

Please provide a copy of any written guidance. 

 

Answer: 

 

On 16 April 2014, the Commissioner wrote an article for the Canberra Times titled “Why 

public servants should be impartial.”  
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